
 
 
 
 
 

Sark Stakeholder Evening 
hosted by The Prince’s Foundation 

 

Open to public 

Sark Island Hall, Rue de La Seigneurie, Guernsey GY10 1SF 

Monday 24th April 18:00 – 20:00  

 
The Seigneur of Sark, Christopher Beaumont, has invited The Prince's Foundation to help 
devise a long-term stewardship plan that will encourage investment in the island but ensure that 
its special character is protected. The exercise is being supported by the Sark Property Company. 
  
Next week, four of our specialist staff will visit Sark to listen to residents and key stakeholders 
about the island’s unique qualities but also learn about some of the challenges it faces. The 
Foundation will share their initial assessment in early summer with the hope of returning later in 
the year to produce a long-term plan for the island shaped by local people. 
 
The community are invited to an evening event to share their thoughts about Sark with the 
Prince’s Foundation team. In this drop-in session, we will record as many views as possible about 
people’ views of positive and negative aspects. This will take the form of a series of informal 
conversations and recording information on maps and charts around the Natural, Social, 
Financial and Built elements of the island. This allows the Foundation to put together a very 
high-level sustainability appraisal and understand the variety of views and ideas in order to build 
a consensus around what future opportunities might be for the island. 
 
Attendees can drop in between 6pm and 8pm at their convenience. Food and drink will be 
provided.  


